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First name: DAVID

Last name: MEYERS

Organization:

Title:

Comments: [External Email]Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Dear Mr. Jimenez:

| am writing to voice my opposition to this expansion project.

The clearcutting of forest, re-routing of the Superior Hiking Trail, and negative impact to the Poplar River are
unacceptable results of this expansion plan.

If approved, what's to stop Lutsen Mountain from expanding again in the future to " insure its survival?"
Please do NOT approve this project.

Sincerely,

Catherine Meyers

110 So. Clearwater Road

Grand Marais. MN

and 6210 County Road 8 SE

Saint Cloud MN

Sent from my iPhone



